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The FLOFUDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a Commission workshop to which a11 

persons are invited. 

UNDOCKETED MATTER: Review of Ten-Year Site Plans of electric utilities. 

DATE AND TIME: 2:OO p.m., Monday, September 20,2004. 

- PLACE: Room 148, Betiy ‘Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida. 

PURPOSE: The purpose of this workshop is to afford an opportunity for public coment  on the ten- 

year site plans submitted by Florida’s electric utilities. At the workshop, the Florida Reliability 

Coordinating Council will present the Peninsular Florida Regional Load and Resource Plan. The 

utilities who filed ten-year site plans will be present to answer questions pertaining to their plans. 

Note that the workshop previously scheduled for August 19, 2004, was cancelled, and was 

rescheduled to the above date due to Hurricane Charley. 

A copy o f  the agenda for this workshop may be obtained by writing to the Director, Division of the 

Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 

32399-0850. Any person with questions concerning this workshop should contact Michael Haff at 

(850) 41326684. 

Any person requiring some accommodation at this workshop because of a physical impairment 

should call the Division of the Cornmission Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 41 3-6770 at 

.-bast 48 hours prior to the workshop. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired, please contact 
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